
	
	

Report of African Studies Students Association 
 
Departmental Updates 

• The ASSA has filled the vacant executive positions for VP Internal and VP External.  
• The ASSA is still accepting applications to fill the vacant executive positions for: VP 

Academic and VP Finance.  
• We are also looking for editors for our journal.  

 
Upcoming Events 

• Film Screening 
o The ASSA has organized a welcome back film screening for all African Studies 

undergraduate students. The tentative date for the film screening is October 19th. 
During the event we will introduce ourselves to our constituents and discuss with 
them our portfolios and opportunities for involvement. We will also be providing 
coffee and snacks.  

 
Respectfully Submitted, 
 
Carmella Munyuzangabo 
ASSA VP External 
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